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We have a had a busy week this week. We welcomed Mrs Birtwistle back from her
maternity leave - it is like she has never been away! Children have had the wonderful

Juliet from Coram Education in to learn about healthy emotions and feelings. These are @&
always fun and interesting sessions. :
Mrs Foulds and Mrs Patterson were delighted with the netball team’ s victory on
Wednesday in another round of the tournament. They beat Our Lady Of Victory 2-0
with some fantastic teamwork. Well done, team and good luck for the next match.
Miss Buckley took a group of children in years 3-6 to South Craven on Thursday
afternoon for a performing arts workshop with drama, dance and music.

Mr Shaw has been impressed with the development of boxing skills this week in PE
lessons. It is so good for fitness levels and the discipline is beginning to shine through.
Miss Hussain has been very busy with morning phonics sessions — children are so keen
to read and, despite the early start, they are enjoying the fun group activities.

It is always wonderful to see children proud of their work. We are almost at the
halfway point of the year, and so much progress is being made across all year groups:
Seedlings are blossoming with their phonics and number work and KSI are becoming
great writers with Drawing Club and Curious Quests. Key Stage 2 are rising to the
challenges set by their teachers and embracing the curriculum - for example Y5 and 6
are learning so many facts about mountains - it is very impressive.

Look out for upcoming events organised by our newly-formed ‘Friends of Steeton’ ‘
parents’ group. It is so good to be supported by such a positive and supportive group.
If you would like to get involved, contact Mrs Kennedy for details.

And a final thanks to Lydia - an ex pupil of Steeton - who has donated LOTS of her
cherished books to us. There are some fab favourites and some brilliant new reads. ] AL
Thank you, Lydia! We always welcome any good condition books your children no longer
read.

We welcomed our new
Steeton Voice Panel
representatives this
week. Look out for a
report in next

week’ s newsletter.

This week, the
children in Mrs
Goodman’ s club
made ‘mindful
jars’  which help
relaxation and calm
thoughts.

\_

CONTACT
uS

office@steeton.bradford.sch.uk @SteetonPrimary @ 01535653315 §, steeton.bradford.sch.uk



Dina Hafejee

N

5000 >

Dates fOY the diarg... S e
Bt

29/01/25- KSI trip to Tropical World
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Steeton Superstars

These children have gone above and beyond this weekK
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30/01/25- World of Work Day
]
03/02/25- Year 6 SATS Mock Week Don't forget that we are
Unity Teaching Partnership
03/02/25- Ash class to Clip n Climb with
i
04/02/25- Silver Birch class to Cli Climb L 3 7
o H'“er"r el °C‘.'an ' Leeds Trmafy Unuversrl'y.
RGN R Courses Available:
06/02/25- LKS2 Trip to Skipton Canal
07/02/25- Wear y::‘r;oilc)ARF day (details to PGCE with QTS 3-7 N9é4
PGCE with QTS 5-11 H20I
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